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This advisory bulletin does not constitute legal advice.  Licensees are encouraged to seek legal counsel to ensure 
their operations comply with all applicable laws and administrative rules. 

 

 
Registered Caregivers and Patients: Transition to Facility Licensee or Employee 

The purpose of this bulletin is to explain the process by which persons registered pursuant to the 
Michigan Medical Marihuana Program (MMMP) as registered primary caregivers (caregivers) and 
registered qualifying patients (patients) may transition from being caregivers or patients to 
becoming medical marihuana facility licensees or employees of medical marihuana facilities. 

Growers and Processors: Per Section R 420.602 (2)(i) Employees; requirements 

When a registered primary caregiver is hired as an employee of a grower, processor, or secure 
transporter licensed under the MMFLA, ensure the individual withdraws, the individual's 
registration as a registered primary caregiver in a manner established by the agency. 

Secure Transporters:  Per Section R 420.110 (2) Secure transporter license. 

To be eligible for a secure transporter license, the applicant and each investor with an interest in 
the secure transporter may not have an interest in a grower, processor, provisioning center, or 
safety compliance facility and may not be a registered qualifying patient or registered primary 
caregiver. 

Provisioning Centers and Safety Compliance Facilities:  

The MMFLA does not prohibit provisioning center and safety compliance facility licensees from 
being registered as patients or caregivers under the MMMA, nor does it prohibit these facilities 
from employing patients or caregivers. 

 How to Withdraw from the MMMP Registry: Patients or caregivers wishing to withdraw from the 
MMMP registry must submit a completed Withdrawal Form directly to the MMMP according to the 
instructions on the form.  

The Marijuana Regulatory Agency Medical Facilities Licensing Section may be contacted via 
email at MRA-Applications@michigan.gov or by phone at 517-284-8599. For more information 
about the Marijuana Regulatory Agency, please visit www.michigan.gov/MRA 

 


